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Dear Overseas Listener: 

Thank you for your correspondence regarding hearing our radio station. After reviewing 
your reception report, I would like to confirm that you did hear our radio station. We are 
pleased to hear from listeners overseas. Attached please find a program guide and some 
information about WNRB 1510 AM. 

Have a happy and safe holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

Rose Miller 

500 West Cummings Park Suite 2500 Woburn, MA 01801 
Phone: (617) 932-9672 (WNRB) Fax:(617) 932-7359 
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